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Friday 13th December 2019 

 

The Friends of Woodford Green Primary School 

would like to thank all Parents, Carers and  

volunteers who helped this yearõs Christmas fete 

to be such a success. We have raised an amazing 

total of £1316.55 which along with the recent 

quiz night and cake sale offers much needed 

funds to the school. So thank you to everyone. 

We look forward to meeting new volunteers in 

2020 who can help with future fundraising.  

Wishing everyone a lovely Christmas and see 

you all in the New Year.  



PANTOMIME 

On Tuesday  we went to the 

United Reformed Church and 

watched Chaplins  

Entertainmentõs 

 production of  

ôJack and the Beanstalkõ.  

We all had a fantastic time.  

RECEPTION TOILETS 

We are delighted to inform you that our new toilets for our Reception children are 

now ready and open!  


